Charlotte McClure

From:

Sent: Thursday, 7 April 2022 14:59

To: Records

Subject: No 98-106 Goodwood Parade Burswood

Re the Town Planning Scheme No 1 to permit Tavern land use at 98-106 Goodwood Parade Burswood —
would be very happy for the council to permit this. As someone who works full time walking distance from
106 Goodwood Parade and our building is directly opposite the Blasta Brewery, there is not enough places
here to dine, or even to sit for a coffee — Blasta Brewery is the only venue here so for them to move there,
would be more than ideal. The properties which they want to take over look terrible and derelict and it
would be a huge improvement to the area.

Kind Regards,



Charlotte McClure

From: Your Thoughts Victoria Park <notifications@engagementhg.com>
Sent: Monday, 11 April 2022 12:32

To: Kelly Vilkson

Subject: Anonymous User completed Submission form

Anonymous User just submitted the survey Submission form with the responses below.

What is your name?

What is the address of your property?

Are you an owner and/or occupier of your property?

Owner and Occupier

Do you support the proposed Amendment to Town Planning Scheme No.1 to Permit a Tavern at No. 98-106
Goodwood Parade, Burswood?

Yes

Do you have any comments about the proposal?

While | don’t live in the area | work on Claude St and welcome a tavern to be opened in the area. With restricted
food/beverage options in close proximity, It will bring new life to the surrounding streets and I'm excited to support
the business that opens up there. | don’t see how a Tavern Permit on this land will negatively impact the area more
than the existing brewery/restaurant/cafe permit.

What is your best contact email address?*



Charlotte McClure

From: Your Thoughts Victoria Park <notifications@engagementhg.com>
Sent: Monday, 11 April 2022 18:51

To: Kelly Vilkson

Subject: Anonymous User completed Submission form

Anonymous User just submitted the survey Submission form with the responses below.

What is your name?

What is the address of your property?

Are you an owner and/or occupier of your property?

Owner and Occupier

Do you support the proposed Amendment to Town Planning Scheme No.1 to Permit a Tavern at No. 98-106
Goodwood Parade, Burswood?

No

Do you have any comments about the proposal?

The parking situation in this area is already ridiculously under catered for, with no provision for the railway station,
Blaster Brewery, football when the season is on. There is also a 24 hour Gym, overflow parking for Crest apartment
residents and visitors, not to mention the quantity of Budget trucks returned and parked in most side streets over
the weekends. This section of Goodwood parade and the surrounding streets are already congested and dangerous
to motorists trying to negotiate their way through this area, and | believe it’s only a matter of time before we see a
serious incident occur.

What is your best contact email address?*



Charlotte McClure

From: Your Thoughts Victoria Park <notifications@engagementhg.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 13 April 2022 09:47

To: Kelly Vilkson

Subject: Anonymous User completed Submission form

Anonymous User just submitted the survey Submission form with the responses below.

What is your name?

What is the address of your property?

Are you an owner and/or occupier of your property?

Occupier only

Do you support the proposed Amendment to Town Planning Scheme No.1 to Permit a Tavern at No. 98-106
Goodwood Parade, Burswood?

Yes

Do you have any comments about the proposal?

I'm very glad to see something like this being proposed in the area. | think it will compliment Blasta Brewery very
well and add some much needed vibrancy. Gocdwood Parade and surrounded streets are very dull and
underutilized but in saying that, the potential is huge! Adding this to the area by refurbishing/redeveloping these
buildings and plots of land will be a welcome addition by the majority | would imagine. | believe all the streetscapes
and the Griffiths/Stiles park are being upgraded as well as the redevelopment of the Burswood Train Station in the
future, so proposals like this will compliment all of that, making the area a really enticing place to live and visit.

What is your best contact email address?*



